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Comments: Please cancel this project. 

 

I moved to Vermont in 2020 because of the amazing people that make our community and the beautiful

ecosystem we get to live in. I know many others have decided to call Vermont their home for the same reasons.

 

The telephone gap area of the Green Mountain national forest  is critical for the animal life it supports. This

specific project is very harmful to the now endangered Northern Long-eared Bat. It relies on forests like this one

to live. 

 

We need these mature forests and removing them will only harm our goals in reducing the destruction caused by

climate change. 


